
Hastings-on-Hudson  
Conservation Commission Meeting 
January 12, 2016   
notes 
 
CC members attending: 
 Kerry-Jane King 
 Sharon Kivowitz 
 Haven Colgate 
 Ron Cascone 
 Jean Hamerman 
 Elisa Zazzera 
 
Public attending 
 Sabine Reicht 
 Tim Downey 
 Patrick Bell 
 
Solarize Update:  
 600 requests between DF & HoH for appraisal of PV  
 20 residents have signed contracts  
 State load offer ends end of January 
 Commercial buildings on different schedule 
 Workshop in Dobbs Wednesday 13th 
 
Pipeline resolution: 
 Edited version has been sent to all CC members. All should review & send 
comments or their approval ASAP. Need to get this to BOT  by next meeting - 
1/19 
 
Tree Board:  
 Tim Downey submitted outline of suggested mission. In brief more 
coordination between boards, village staff and outside vendors - i.e. ConEd. Also 
suggest a  fee for anyone who removes trees from their property. This update on 
mission was spared by recent round of ConEd tree trimming. Tim will present this 
to BOT at the next meeting 1/19 
 
Vine Squad: 
 Has been approved by ‘Adopt a Highway’. Covering the stretch of 
Farragut from SMRP to High Street. Lop season is in full swing. Last Saturday 
(1/09) had a large group of APs students and adults at the Chemka Pool parking 
lot. Freed many trees. Next lop on Saturday 1/23 at Chemka Pool parking lot. 
 
Green Building Code: 
 Sharon Kivowitz working with HoH Building Inspector, Christine Griffin & 
Doug Alligood to address items that have proved problematic/difficult to  adhere 



to. 
 
Community Choice Aggregation has been passed by BOT 
 
Textile Bins:  
 Still awaiting response from Village Attorney as to protocol to install bins at 
DPW yard & other public places in HoH. 
 
Next CC meeting February 9th. 
 
	


